
 

 
 
     
 

 

LETTER OF ACCEPTANCE 
 

 
Dr. Aliya K. Abisheva 
Kazakh National Pedagogical 
University named after Abay 
25 Dzhambul Street  

050010 Almaty 
Republic of Kazakhstan 
  
abishevaliya@mail.ru 
 

 
Dear Dr. Abisheva, 
 

The Hellenic Organizing Committee would hereby like to let you know that you 

have been accepted to participate in the 23rd World Congress of Philosophy, 
which will be held in Athens, Greece, from August 4th to 10th 2013. The 
Congress will take place in the School of Philosophy of the National Kapodistrian 
University of Athens, University Campus, Zografos – Athens, Greece. 

Since your abstract and paper entitled “Problem of alienation and destruction 

of the subject” have already been accepted by the reviewers for the thematic 
section “Philosophy and psychoanalysis”, you may proceed to register with the 
Congress.  

 

We are looking forward to seeing you in Athens next August. 
 

Athens, November 27th 2012 
 

On behalf of the Hellenic Organizing Committee, 
 

 
Professor Konstantinos Boudouris 

President 
 
 
 

PS. In case you require a hard copy of the present letter, please contact the Secretariat 
(Secretariat@wcp2013.gr) mentioning the exact address to which it is to be sent 
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